

Ambition, Altruism, Achievement







Incorporating: Codsall Community High School, Bilbrook CE Middle School & Perton Middle School Executive Headteacher: Mr A Harding BA (Hons) NPQH

October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Trip to Wolverhampton Grand on Wednesday 20th December 2023

To support the programme of study in Drama a trip has been arranged for our Year 7 cohort to visit Wolverhampton Grand Theatre, 'oh yes it has!' to see 'Snow White' on Wednesday 20th December 2023. This is an excellent opportunity for pupils to embed the skills, knowledge and understanding of our Pantomime unit of study at a historic theatre.

Travel to the 'fairest pantomime of them all' will be by coach, with pupils leaving school at 1pm for the matinee performance and returning to school at around 6pm.

As a learning community we aim to keep the costs of our enrichment activities to a minimum to ensure all our Year 7 can experience this trip. The cost of the trip is £21.50 which includes the ticket to the performance, return travel and insurance. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, an automatic discount will be applied to your child's ParentPay account. We would also like to offer the opportunity to pay for this trip in instalments. You can pay for the trip in one instalment, or if you prefer, the schedule will be set up as follows:

Instalment 1 - £10 deposit (or balance of the trip) due by 31st October 2023 Instalment 2 - £11.50 final payment due by 30th November 2023.

Once made, payments are non-refundable. Consent for the trip will also need to be provided through ParentPay.

If you require any more information, please do not hesitate to email me on rpr@sslp.uk.

Yours Sincerely,

R. Pritchard

Mr R Pritchard

Teacher of Drama.

Codsall Community High School

Elliotts Lane, Codsall, Staffordshire WV8 1PQ Tel 01902 907560 · E-mail office@cc-hs.com www.cc-hs.com

Bilbrook CE Middle School

Bilbrook Road, Codsall, Staffordshire, WV8 1EU Tel 01902 840910 • E-mail office@bilbrook.staffs.sch.uk www.bilbrookmiddle.com









Eco-Schools





Tel 01902 758244 • E-mail office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk www.pertonmiddle.com